On with new Yeshurun



This picture was taken at the unveiling of five foundation stones for the new synagogue and social hall of the Yeshurun Hebrew Congregation, Gatley, on Sunday.

The buildings will be ready for Tisha B'Av in July, commemorating the destruction of the First and

ready for Tisna B'Av in July, commemorating the-destruction of the First and Second Temples.

The stones were unveiled by Rabbi E. S. Rabinowitz; Mr. Sydney Freedland, president of the congregation; Mr. Gordon Davies, a past-president and chairman of the building committee; Mr. Meyer Craft, a leader of the Stockport community which has amalgamated with the Yeshurun; and Mr. Gordon and Mr. Irving Harris, representing their father, Mr. Reuben Harris, who has donated a nursery.

Pictured above (from left) are Mrs. Rabinowitz, Rabbi Rabinowitz and Mr. Davies.